
We are currently exploring ways in which the Council can introduce
greater flexibility in the provision of transport assistance to children and
young people in Bromley, including those who have SEND and who are
entitled to transport support.

We would like to invite parents and carers to attend a Zoom session to
help shape our thinking for the future based on families’ views.

Creating greater flexibility
for SEN Transport
Parent engagement session

Tuesday 10 November
from 7.30pm

Wednesday 11 November
from 9.30am

To find out more information or to reserve your place, email

parentengagementservice@yvhsc.org.uk

or


